
Notice of Possible Quorum  

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, public notice is hereby 

given that a possible quorum of the Village Board will be present:  

Wednesday May 18, 2022 

06:00 p.m.  

 

WCWBF Project Update Community Meeting  

Phoenix Event Center 

2095 10th Ave.   

Baldwin, WI 54002 

 

The West Central Biosolids is hosting a meeting to give a project update.  

 

No action or discussion of official village business will take place at this event.  

 

Nicole Stewart  

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer  

Village of Ellsworth 

 

 


